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Watts Remy

From: Alice Stadelman <lstadel@frontier.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:33 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: No banning dairies

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Please do not put more restrictions on our dairies. It is already hard enough to make a living farming and the low milk 
prices do not make it profitable enough to have a small dairy farm. By prohibiting the size of dairies, even more will go 
out of business due to low or no profits. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alice Stadelman 
2350 SW 331st Ave 
Hillsboro, OR 97123 
lstadel@frontier.com 
 


